
Major Work in Your Area    
Overnight and Saturday Construction at the 
Southeast Treatment Plant
Construction on the Biosolids Digester Facilities Project the Southeast Treatment Plant is making 
steady progress. Having completed mass excavation, the project has moved onto construction of the 
foundations. Five large concrete pours will take place on Saturdays from April 23 through June 18, 
weather permitting. This work will begin in the morning as early as 2:00 am and continue into the 
afternoon on April 23, May 7, May 21, June 4, and June 18. 

 
      Want to Learn More? 
Visit Visit sfpuc.org/SEPConstruction.  
Our team is available to answer questions  
at (415) 551-4737 or ssip@sfwater.org.
Looking for a Job? Call the SFPUC Job 
Information Hotline at (415) 934-5777.

The project teams will work to minimize 
disruptions to the neighborhood. While the 
contractors are required to abide by the City’s 
noise and vibration ordinances, expect some 
noise from trucks and heavy equipment. 
Expect additional vehicles and crews in the 
area, and occasional inconveniences due to 	
construction activities. Businesses and residents 
will maintain access to their properties, although 
there may be temporary delays. Night lighting will 
be controlled, facing downward, or shielded to 
contain the light on-site. No interruption in sewer 
service is expected during construction.
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